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MEMORANDUM 

To:  Michael Cunningham 

 

From:   Tim Cazier, P.E.     

 

Date:  June 2, 2014 

 

Re: Leadville Mill – Permit No. M-1990-057 / AM-01 

 Drainage Design Plan – Notice of Adequate Responses 

   
 

 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) engineering staff has reviewed the 

Response to Amendment Review No. 4 Third Adequacy for Stormwater of May 30, 2014 for the 

Leadville Mill prepared by The Union Milling Company, LLC., dated May 30, 2014.  The 

submittal was received on May 30, 2014 and deemed adequate on June 2, 2014. 

 

If either you or the applicants have any questions regarding the comments above, please call me 

at (303) 866-3567, extension 8169. 

 
 
 


